
P.O. Box 117

290 W. Nationwide Blvd.

Columbus, Ohio 43216-0117

Phone: (614) 460-4648

Email: sseiple@nisource.com

July 10, 2018

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal

Secretary

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re: Case No. 16-653-GA-WVR

In the Matter of the Application of Columbia Gas of Ohio, Inc. for a

Waiver of Ohio Adm.Code 4901:1-13-11(B)(9).

Dear Ms. McNeal:

Pursuant to paragraph 16 of the Commission’s July 20, 2016 Entry in Case No. 16-

653-GA-WVR, Columbia Gas of Ohio, Inc. files this letter stating that it is has im-

plemented the billing system changes consistent with the Commission’s Entry.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Respectfully submitted,

/s/ Stephen B. Seiple

Stephen B. Seiple

Attorney for

COLUMBIA GAS OF OHIO, INC.
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